
Proposed 25-storey office tower at 585 Ste-Catherine 
 
 
May I suggest the developer show some concern for the birds that may be 
killed flying into this glass tower by incorporating visual markers to alert 
birds to the glass but do not hinder our ability to see through the glass. 
Feather Friendly Technologies offer such options. Also FLAP  (fatal light 
awareness program) advocates on behalf of birds colliding with buildings and 
should be contacted for more details.  The last thing downtown Montreal needs 
is dead birds because of more glass towers hindering their flight during 
Spring and Fall migration. 
 
Possible companies to consider: 
Ornilux Bird Protection Glass 
AviProtek Bird Friendly Glass 
 
Thank you and I hope this idea will be considered. 
 
Suzanne Lacroix 
	


